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Number 64: April 2022 

Mid-Winter Board meeting 

The meeting was held at the Smith Homestead, 

now known as the House of Hope, in Jacobus, Pa. 

Directors in attendance were Tom Shelley, Judy 

Martin, Philip Glatfelter, Rick Gladfelter, Bonnie 

Flaharty, Dean Gladfelter, Stephen Gladfelter, 

Larry Gladfelter Jr. and John Shelley. Board 

Members who attended via conference call were 

Pamela Tuscany, Bonnie Baim, Sarah Melcher, 

Rick Hoover, Chris Glatfelter and Dallas Smith. 

After President Tom Shelley opened the 

meeting with a prayer, Larry Gladfelter Jr. shared 

correspondence from the website: 

On August 13, Tod Hildebrand asked if the 

Casper Glattfelder Association maintains an 

accurate "family tree" for the Glattfelders going 

back as far as their origins to Eschenmosen and 

Glattfelden in Bulach, Zurich, Switzerland. He is 

a descendant of Barbara Glattfelder, who was 

married to Casper’s brother, John Peter. In 1748, 

Barbara married Johannes Hildebrand (b.1715), 

who is Tod’s seventh great grandfather. Tod was 

born in York in 1956. 

On September 1, a message was received from 

Jo Brand, who noted she is related to Casper 

through his son Henry. Her mother received a 

number of photos from the late 1800s and early 

1900s that she believes are mostly from Henry 

Klinedinst Gladfelter's generation (cousins and 

siblings?). 

Director and editor Philip Glatfelter responded 

to Jo and we eventually obtained copies of the 

photos and included one in the Fall Newsletter. 

On November 30, an email from 

danasilcox@gmail.com says her g-g-g-g-

grandmother was Mary Ann Clodgelter, born Feb 

14, 1825, in Catawba, North Carolina, and died 

November 17, 1904. “I have been unable to 

satisfactorily trace her lineage back to the link to 

Switzerland ancestor. We live in France and 

intend to go to Glattfelden. I would very much 

like to fill in the blanks so our visit is an informed 

one. Thank you!!” 

Larry forwarded the email to our French 

relative, Jean-Pierre Glattfelder, who responded 

with some information, as did Jutta Creager, who 

is related to the Glattfelders through her husband 

Harold and has been of great assistance to the 

Association. 

On December 16, an email from Ronnie 

Eugene Buchanan Baldwin noted that Casper's 

brother Johann (John) Peter is his eighth great 

grandfather. Larry said we receive messages like 

this from time to time that do not include any 

questions. 

On January 8, a message from Barbara Young 

Riley said she believes she is a descendant of 

Casper’s son Casper through his second daughter 

Dorothy (1784-1868). Barbara wanted to prove 

that Dorothy is part of the ancestry data base of 

the Daughters of the American Revolution and 

wondered if the Association has a data base of 

genealogical records. She was also looking to find 

a copy of the will for one of her descendants, John 

Everhart, who married Dorothy Glatfelder. 

Barbara is related through their daughter, Eve 

Pittman. 

Barbara also inquired about records for Casper 

and wife Eve (Maria Eva) in the Shuster's 

Reformed register. “I am looking forward to 

hopefully becoming part of the Glatfelder family,” 

Barbara said in the email. 

Larry forwarded the email to Jutta and Tom, 

who supplied additional information. 

Treasurer Bonnie Flaharty reported that the  

mailto:danasilcox@gmail.com
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Association had a loss of about $4,000. The 

Financial Report was passed unanimously. 

Rick Gladfelter, for the Investment Committee, 

reported that most of the committee’s work was 

concluded and investments were moved from 

Morgan-Stanley to Fidelity and continue to do 

very well.  

The Executive Committee met prior to the 

board meeting to prepare the 2022 budget, using 

last year’s financial report as a base. More 

emphasis will be made on fundraising in 

upcoming Newsletters. 

For the Brick Patio Committee, Phil reported a 

second order of nine bricks was placed in the fall. 

Phil also bought Sharpies to use to color in letters 

that are fading on some bricks. Other methods are 

also being investigated, rather than replacing those 

bricks. 

Larry reported for the Communications 

Committee. At the last board meeting, a motion 

was made to create a survey to determine people’s 

desire to use credit cards to pay for CGAA 

transactions, along with questions regarding 

videos/DVDs. The survey was published 

November 6 and advertised on the Facebook 

group page, “I Am A Descendent of the 

Glatfelters.” 

There were only 10 responses, almost all from 

the Facebook post. It was noted that accepting 

credit cards through Director Sarah Melcher is a 

good option, and Phil and Sarah will work on 

details to propose to the board. 

Larry also noted that for many years, the 

“dynamic duo” of Dallas and Phil produced the 

Newsletters, and November’s was the first solo 

effort by Phil. The Association owes a debt of 

gratitude to both Dallas and Phil for their work 

over the years, and to Phil for his continuing good 

work. Phil said he plans to continue producing the 

Newsletters on his own, but said he would always 

welcome suggestions for Newsletter content. 

The November Newsletter was published and 

email notifications were sent out November 29 to 

511 subscribers, with 505 successfully delivered. 

There was an open rate of 57.9%. Larry also 

announced the availability of the Newsletter on 

the Facebook page, “I Am a Descendent of the 

Glatfelters.” There were 230 printed copies 

mailed. 

Phil reported that Harry Gladfelter continues to 

find additional patent holders as he works on Part

2 of the program, “The Glattfelders and Their 

Patents.” Numerous participants have expressed 

interest in being part of the program. 

Phil and Harry met in February, and in along 

with more wonderful additions to the patents 

program, Harry is uncovering many fascinating 

Glattfelders in other fields, such as art and music. 

For the Property Committee, Tom shared that 

the well was not winterized and there may be a 

need to replace the pressure tank. A plumber will 

be called in the spring. 

In continuing business, Phil is working on 

formatting H.I. Gladfelter’s journal and hopes to 

have it ready to publish in the near future, with 

York County historians Scott Mingus and Jim 

McClure offering to assist. 

Phil raised a question: Could the Glattfelder 

Homestead house be added to the National 

Register of Historic Places? He gathered some 

information about the process, which indicated 

that the house would indeed qualify. The 

Kinsleys, who own the house, were consulted and 

decided that it was not in their best interest. 

Director Chris Glatfelter spoke with an 

attorney about the Association’s 501(c)(7) 

designation. He shared discouraging news, noting 

that it is difficult to establish 501(c)(3) status. 

There was additional discussion pertaining to 

broadening membership as well as including 

ancestors of John Peter, though that would not 

help in the process. 

Tom asked the board to check on any contacts 

for an attorney who could do some pro bono work 

in our pursuit of 501(c)(3) status. Chris said she is 

willing to edit and update our charter and bylaws 

as needed. 

 

2022 Reunion 

This year’s Reunion is scheduled for Saturday, 

July 30 at Heimwald Park. We fully expect to 

have another successful gathering, though the 

lingering coronavirus pandemic could still force 

changes. 

Harry Gladfelter has continued his wonderful 

work, collecting a mountain of information about 

Glattfelder descendants for Part 2 of the program, 

“Glattfelders and Their Patents.” He will again 

take the main role in the program, which will 

include a PowerPoint presentation and several 

Glattfelder descendants he has uncovered taking 

part in the program or in attendance. 
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Anyone wishing to be added to Harry’s list can 

call him at 610-933-3542 (home) or 610-812-2010 

(cell), or email to hgladfelter@aol.com. 

Merchandise will again be offered at the 

reunion and is always available from the 

Association’s website, www.glattfelder.org. 

More information about the Reunion will be 

made available in the Reunion Newsletter in June. 

 

 

President’s Message 

The January meeting of the Directors occurred on what, at that time, had been the coldest day of the 

winter; with a low of 11.7 degrees and a high (if 27 degrees can truly be called a “high”) that was well 

below freezing. 

It was a day which many of our forebears would have considered “good butch’rin’ weather.” Old-

time country butcherings were all day affairs, ideally conducted on some of the coldest days of the 

winter in order to reduce or eliminate the possibility of the freshly slaughtered meat spoiling. 

In my teens, I frequently helped a Glattfelder descendant family with their annual day-after-

Christmas butcherings; often in bitterly cold conditions eased only somewhat by the open fire of the 

spring house above which hung massive iron kettles. 

Maybe it was a form of hazing, but early on, one of my jobs was to circulate back and forth from the 

relative warmth of the spring house to the deep chill outside to assist with the cleaning of the hog guts to 

prepare them for sausage making. Boiling-hot water from the kettle was poured over the washboard and 

the hands of the one who was doing the cleaning. Much later in the day, a variety of less-than-desirable 

pork parts were fed first into the grinder and then into the stuffer to fill those casings. 

Mark Twain once observed that watching legislation being passed was like watching sausage being 

made, “not for the faint-hearted,” and he was absolutely right. 

Well, the same could and should be said of the process of creating this Association’s annual budget; 

or more accurately, its spending plan. A budget should be balanced; but in recent years, ours has shown 

revenue figures which are well in excess of actual receipts. 

As mentioned in this column one year ago, one of the major expenses is our annual Reunion. While 

Reunion meal reservation income has matched projections, that revenue barely covers half of the total 

Reunion expenses. Rental of portable restrooms, tables and chairs, and stipends for the sound system 

and the Brodbecks Band account for the other half ... all of which are funded through other donations. 

But the largest expenditure in the annual spending plan budget is for the upkeep of the park itself. 

Property taxes — always increasing — and insurance cost about $8 per day. The total cost of 

maintaining the park is close to $100 per week or $5,200 per year. 

A lesser expense — but no less an essential service — is the cost of maintaining our historical 

records and communicating to our family through the newsletter, now provided in both a printed and a 

digital format. The website has enjoyed a truly global readership and, of course, is the platform for 

offering the digitized (and color-enhanced) version of the newsletter. Providing a comprehensive 

website along with printed communications cost about $10 per day. 

Our spending plan is far more lean than the sausages I helped to stuff in bygone years. It is not as 

bare as the bones that were discarded, but there is hardly enough “fat” to press out even one “cracklin’”. 

We depend almost entirely on YOUR generosity, supplemented only slightly by the generosity of 

those who have contributed to the Endowment Fund. No gift is too small. No contribution is too 

insignificant. 

Even the teen who carries water from the kettle at a country butchering plays a vital part! 

         Tom Shelley 

  

mailto:hgladfelter@aol.com.M
http://www.glattfelder.org/
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Wall of Honor 

I’ll begin this segment as I began one in the 

November Newsletter. 

As a member of the Association’s Historical 

Committee, one of the tasks I undertake is 

researching our Archives, an endeavor that my 

father, Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter, undertook with 

great vigor and great care for many of his 60-plus 

years with the Association. 

A large section of the archive files is simply 

records Dad kept over the years, some listed by 

year, some listed by name and, in this particular 

case, a few folders marked “Personal.” 

I’ll admit I’m not exactly sure why this item 

was in that folder or why, in my recollection, not 

made more conspicuous. 

The item in question (shown here) is a 

certificate from the Statue of Liberty-Ellis Island 

Foundation, Inc., signifying that Casper 

Glattfelder is included on The American 

Immigrant Wall of Honor. 

The certificate is accompanied by a letter, 

addressed to Mrs. Dorothy McCormack of 

Wenonah, New Jersey, and is dated May 6, 1988. 

The letter, as well as the certificate, are signed by 

Lee Iacocca. In part, it reads: 

“I am proud to present you with the official 

Certificate of the American Immigrant Wall of 

Honor. 

“The name of you or your family member has 

been recorded on your Certificate for all to see. 

“And it will soon appear on public display

at Ellis Island as testament to the heroism and 

triumphs your family experienced in coming to 

America for the first time. 

“The many thousands of visitors who will 

come to Ellis Island each year will recognize and 

respect your family’s role in fulfilling the 

American dream of hope, freedom and 

opportunity for all.” 

As we continue to find out, Glattfelder 

descendants appear in many places and have been 

part of the country’s history in many ways. While 

we know that Casper and his party arrived in 

America in Philadelphia in 1743, it’s comforting 

to know that his name is recognized at yet another 

important place in America. 

      -- Philip Glatfelter 

 

A guide for Glattfelden 
(Editor’s note: Koni Ulrich has been a contact 

for Glattfelder descendants visiting Glattfelden for 

many years. Here, he offers some advice for those 

visiting in the future.) 

 

At the old and protected part of Glattfelden in 

the canton of Zurich, only a few meters from here, 

we usually welcome our guests in the Cultural 

Centre of the town. The Protestant church is very 

close and a walk to the Glatt takes only five 

minutes. Don’t miss it! 

Going back to 1985 -- and even further -- 

smaller and bigger groups of U.S. Glattfelders 

have been visiting Switzerland about every year. 

Most of them have been guided by Koni Ulrich, 
73, and our friend Henry Glattfelder, 79, son of 

Dr. Hans Glattfelder, who once initialized and 
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renewed the relation between the United States 

and Switzerland, concerning their relatives by the 

same name. 

Most of our guided tours of Glattfelden over 

the years have included our mayor. In the last 

eight years, this has been Ernst Gassmann. Some 

of you might remember Pier-Luigi Quattropani, 

who came to the 100th reunion in 2005, together 

with Koni and Henry and Myrtha Glattfelder, and 

did some yodeling. 

Usually, people want to spend one or half a day 

in Glattfelden. You can reach the town from 

Zurich by public transportation (train S9 and bus 

from Glattfelden Station to town). A walk from 

the Glattfelder train station to the town along the 

Glatt takes less than an hour. 

Here are some things to do while in 

Glattfelden: 

-- Tour of the Cultural Centre of town, with the 

main house being almost 500 years old. 

-- Walk around town, including the wooden 

bridge over the Glatt, cemetery and church, in 

collaboration with the pastors. The church is 

where Casper was baptized and married. 

-- Lunch at the community-owned restaurant, Il 

Duetto, formerly Guesthouse Lion. 

-- Visit the resort Riverside at the Glatt, with 

restaurants, exhibitions, bowling and hotel rooms. 

(a 40-minute walk). 

 

Here are helpful links when planning a trip to 

Glattfelden: 

◼ glattfelden.ch: Official website of 

Glattfelden, written in German. 

◼ derglattfelder.ch: Community-newspaper, 

printed every two weeks, in German (also 

available on the website of Glattfelden). 

◼ kircheglattfelden.ch: Website of the 

Protestant church. 

◼ ilduetto.net Website of the community-

owned guesthouse and restaurant. 

◼ riverside.ch: Website of the resort Riverside. 

Restaurants, hotel rooms, bowling, exhibitions 

and events. 

◼ myswitzerland.com: Swiss national website 

for tourism in the country. 

◼ zuerich.com: Website for the town of Zurich 

(20 km from Glattfelden.)  

Contacts in Switzerland: Koni Ulrich, 

Fränzlistrasse 27, 8192 Glattfelden. Telephone: 

+4144 867 43 73. Email: koni.ulrich@lkwgnet.ch. 

Sandra Glattfelder: Email: 

sandra.glattfelder@hotmail.com. 

Henry Glattfelder: Rebbergstrasse 4B, 8102 

Oberengstringen. Telephone: +4144 775 68 60. 

Email: henryglattfelder@bluewin.ch. 

Always present: Administration Glattfelden 

Community. Telephone: +4144 868 32 32. Email: 

gemeinde@glattfelden.ch. 

 

News and notes 

• A couple of weeks before Memorial Day 

2021, President Shelley helped members of the 

Pleasureville American Legion Post place flags 

at the graves of Veterans interred at the Mount 

Rose Cemetery in York. While going about 

that solemn work, he met representatives of 

Wreaths Across America (WAM), an 

organization which seeks to place live green 

wreaths at Veterans’ graves during the week 

prior to Christmas. 

Tom inquired whether they had ever 

considered placing wreaths at the Bupp's Union 

Cemetery, where our Association has erected 

replication monuments to Casper and his 

Revolutionary War participant son, Felix. The 

WAM representative said they had not, at least to 

the best of her knowledge. 

Information about Veterans at Bupp’s Union 

was then sent; with the result that this past 

December, for the first time, the "boys of Bupp’s 

Union" (to borrow the phrase used by a deceased 

Attending the 100th Glattfelder Reunion in 2005 from 
Switzerland were, from left Pier-Luigi Quattroponi, 
mayor of Glattfelden; Myrtha and Henry Glattfelder; 
and Koni Ulrich. They are standing in front of Glatfelter 
Insurance offices on Leader Heights Road, about 10 
minutes away from Heimwald Park. 
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former caretaker of the graveyard) received 

wreaths on Christmas Eve. 

• In the November Newsletter, I wrote about 

the Lincoln Highway and its possible influence 

on the Glattfelders. 

Turns out, the reverse is also true. 

In January, on the “I Am a Descendant of the 

Glatfelters” website, Sally Strunkel inquired about a 

Dr. H.E. Glatfelter. Sally noted that Dr. Glatfelter 

“was instrumental in getting the Lincoln Highway to 

go through (Nebraska) along the Platte River-which 

is now US Highway 30. He was also involved in 

getting pump irrigation to be allowed for farmers 

when it was so needed because of droughts.” 

After some research, I uncovered some 

information on H.E. (Harvey) in a story in the 

August 7, 1950, edition of the Grand Island 

(Nebraska) Daily Independent. It noted that H.E., 

a Central City physician, was an early “agitator” 

for better roads, as early as 1897. Part of his 

“agitation” stemmed from an accident he suffered 

while on a bicycle built for two – on a dirt road 

not really suited for that activity.  

H.E. helped form the Platte Valley 

Transcontinental Good Roads Association, which 

the newspaper said was “the forerunner of all 

highway associations,” in 1906. At the time, there 

was no federal agency for road construction and, 

consequently, there were no federal funds. 

Later in the article, it states that “In view of the 

pioneer work he had done in the interest of better 

road conditions, Dr. Glatfelter was ‘delegated’ on 

May 8, 1913, to organize The Lincoln Highway 

Association. … Dr. Glatfelter recalls the 

ceremonies formally opening the Lincoln 

Highway as a transcontinental route about 1913.” 

Among H.E.’s other endeavors was a run for 

lieutenant governor in Nebraska in 1942, 

receiving nearly 2,900 votes. 

H.E. was born in Springfield Township, York 

County, Pa., in 1869, and was a descendant of 

Casper through his son Felix. 

• History was made April 10 with 

Association President Tom Shelley’s 

Ordination to the Holy Diaconate at the Greek 

Orthodox Church of the Annunciation of York. 

“I doubt that there have ever been any family 

members to enter the ranks of the Orthodox 

clergy;” President Shelley said. “Moreover, this 

was the first Ordination to occur at Annunciation 

of ‘one of their own’ in their 104-year history.” 

Scholarships 

The Education Fund has been accepting 

applications for the Nathan Glattfelder and Ives 

Bricker Scholarship for the 2022-2023 academic 

year since November. We have received 11 

inquiries and one returning applicant. To date, three 

applicants have submitted complete applications. 

Note: Deadline for applications is April 1 of 

the awarding year, so students should get started 

early. For more information, go to the website." 

Another scholarship, The Dr. Charles H. 

Glatfelter Scholarship, set up through the Adams 

County Community Foundation, has had no 

applicants through March this year. 

For more on the Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter 

Scholarship, visit the Association website for a 

link to the ACCF website. 

A third scholarship, The Larry and Lois 

Gladfelter Endowed Scholarship through Messiah 

University, is also available. 

Brick Patio 

The deadline for ordering bricks this year is 

May 15. The cost remains $75 (see enclosed order 

form). For more information, contact Philip 

Glatfelter at (717) 968-4577, e-mail to 

glatfelterph@aol.com or mail to 430 Charles 

Circle, Hallam, PA 17406. 

The current patio consists of approximately 

5,000 bricks, including more nearly 1,300 that are 

engraved. A breakdown of bricks under each son 

of Casper, along with other statistics and facts 

about the patio, is listed on the Association 

website. 
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Merchandise 

Glattfelder merchandise will again be for sale 

at our Reunion this year, and is always available 

from the Association’s website, 

www.glattfelder.org. Items featuring the 

Glattfelder coat of arms include golf shirts, t-

shirts, tote bags and mugs, as well as Cat’s Meow 

replicas of the homestead and pavilion, and pens. 

Other items include historical booklets, Christmas 

cards and videos. There are also t-shirts, tote bags 

and duffel bags with alternate logos. 

Note that all 275th Anniversary items have been 

further reduced. In stock are golf shirts (1 2XL, 2 

XL in California blue and 2 2XL, 3 XL, 2 L in 

red), t-shirts (3 XL in California blue and 3 2XL, 

4 XL, 4 L and 2 M in red), tote bags (2 hot pink, 1 

red), pins and DVDs. 

If you do not see your size or color on the order 

form, contact us and we can get them. If you have 

a merchandise suggestion, let us know about that, 

too. 

For more information, contact Philip Glatfelter 

at glatfelterph@aol.com or 717-968-4577. 

 

Obituaries 

Members of the Association’s Historical 

Committee continue to track family members and 

accumulate corresponding obituaries. However, 

the list of deaths for reunion programs will be 

limited to those that include the most common 

Glattfelder names in their obituaries, with other 

names listed by request. To do so, contact Jean 

Robinson (jrobinson2335@comcast.net) or Philip 

Glatfelter (glatfelterph@aol.com). 

 

Glattfelder  Places 
  

Here is our second installment of Glattfelder places. 
At top left is Glatfelter’s Barber Shop, located in 
East Petersburg, Pa., Lancaster County. Former 
CGAA board Richard Glatfelter operated the shop 
for 58 years before retiring in 2008. Richard the 
Barber, as he was often referred to by CGAA Board 
members, passed away in 2011. At top right is 
Glatfelter’s Furniture Store in Dallastown, Pa., a 
100% family owned and operated business since 
1884, but is currently having a retirement sale. At 
left, Glatfelter Street in Loganville, Pa., is a small 
street joining Main Street (the Susquehanna Trail) 
with Loucks St. 

mailto:(jrobinson2344@comcast.net
mailto:glatfelterph@aol.com
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Ship to: 

Address 

City                                                   State           ZIP 

Telephone or email 

 Pay to:   Philip Glatfelter 

                430 Charles Circle 

                Hallam, PA  17406 

                717-968-4577 

Call with any questions or suggestions or 

email me at  glatfelterph@aol.com. 

275th Anniversary Items – Clearance-Priced  Price Shipping Quan. Amount 

Golf shirt, embroidered 275th anniversary logo, no pocket     Red    L   XL   2XL   

  California blue   XL   2XL                                        (2XL is $12.00) 
 $8.00   $4.00   

T-shirt, 275th anniversary logo    Red    M   L   XL  2XL      California blue   XL  

                                                                                                                  (2XL is $8.00) 
 4.00 3.00   

Tote bag, 275th anniversary logo        Hot pink     Red  3.00 2.00   

275th anniversary pin                                                                                     3 for $1.00  .50 1.00   

DVD:  113th Reunion with 275th Anniversary Theme (2018)  8.00 3.00   

Merchandise with the GLATTFELDER COAT OF ARMS  (As shown at the top of this order form.) 

Golf shirt, embroidered coat of arms, no pocket  Black  L   XL       White   L   XL 

 Ash Gray  S   M   XL        Maroon  L   XL        Tan  L        Green  L    XL             

 California blue   L    XL        Red   L                   2 for $23.00      PRICE REDUCED 

$13.00 
$ 5.00 

2/ $7 
  

Golf shirt, embroidered coat of arms with pocket                                  PRICE REDUCED  

 Green   L     Maroon   L   XL       Light blue   L   XL             
18.00 5.00   

Golf shirt, silk screen on pocket                                                              

 Green   S   L   XL       Maroon   S   L   XL      Black   XL      Light blue   XL 
18.00 5.00   

Sweatshirt with coat of arms      Light gray   S    M    L                         16.00 5.00   

T-shirt with coat of arms    Military green     M   L   XL   2XL      Red   M    L   XL 

 California blue  S   M   L  XL (2XL is $11.00+$5.00 shipping)   Maroon  M   L  XL 
8.00 4.00   

T-shirt (6 different spellings of Glattfelder)                                            PRICE REDUCED 

 Red   M   XL      Ash gray   S          Maroon   S   M   L    Dark green    S   M    

6.00 

2/ $10 

4.00 

2/ $6 
  

T-shirt (8 different spellings of Glattfelder)          Dark green   S   M   L   XL                     

 Light blue   S      Red   S   XL      Maroon  S   M   XL      Navy   L   XL 

 California Blue   S   M   L   (2XL is $13.00 + $5.00 shipping)  PRICE REDUCED 
10.00 4.00   

Baseball cap         Navy     Red        Royal      12.00 4.00   

Tote bag with coat of arms  Black   Hot pink   Khaki green   Maroon   Navy 

                                                                                                                  PRICE REDUCED 
8.00 3.00   

Ballpoint pen, printed with Glattfelder Reunion & website address      PRICE REDUCED 

 Red             Green             Blue            Black 

.50 

3 / $1 
.50   

Coat of arms, full color print on parchment paper, 5” x 7”                    PRICE REDUCED 3.00 1.00    

Ceramic mug with Glattfelder crest, 6 spelling variations & website    PRICE REDUCED 

 Blue           Dark green 

2/ $5 

3/ $7 

2/ 3 

3/ 4 
  

mailto:glatfelterph@aol.com
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Ceramic mug with Glattfelder crest, 8 spelling variations & website             

 Blue           Dark green                                                ($5.00 each + $3.00 shipping) 

2/ $8 

3/ $11 

2/ 4 

3/ 5 
  

Past Reunion Programs 1988 – 2013         *  Contact Philip for pricing & availability  *     

Static cling, clear, with red coat of arms, 3” x 3.5”                                 PRICE REDUCED 2 

for $3.00,   3 for $4.00 
2.00 1.00   

Other Merchandise 

T-shirt, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania      

 California blue   M  L          Black   M   L   XL 
12.00 4.00   

Shoulder Bag, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania        Black    

10” x 15” with 26” shoulder strap 
18.00 5.00   

Duffel Bag, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania    Green     

20” x 10” x 10” with 2 side compartments 
30.00 8.00   

Blank greeting cards & envelopes, set of 3 ink drawings: old homestead at Glatfelter 

Station, original Heimwald pavilion, & family church in Glattfelden, Switzerland 
 

3.00 

2/ $5 
1.00   

Postal cards with coat of arms and its interpretation  
3/ $1 

10/ $3 
1.00   

Glattfelder emblem (on first page of newsletter) in full color on heavy paper, 5”x 7”  
2.00 

2/ $3 
1.00   

Booklet: The Casper Glattfelder Association:  The First 100 Years 1906 – 2005 

by Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter (2005);  39 pages;  8.5” x 11” 
 7.00 3.00   

Booklet: The Early Glattfelder Family in America:  An Overview 

by Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter (1993);  59 pages;  5.5” x 8.5” 
 7.00 3.00   

Book: The Descendants of Casper Glattfelder (1901) and the 1910 Supplement 

by Noah M. Glatfelter, MD of St. Louis, MO; spiral bound reprint; 160 pages total 
 10.00 3.00   

DVD:  250th Anniversary Reunion (1993)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  A Visit to Glattfelden, Switzerland  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  106th Reunion with Revolutionary War Theme (2011)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  107th Reunion with War of 1812 Theme (2012)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  108th Reunion with Civil War Theme (2013)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  109th Reunion with Spanish American & WW I Theme (2014)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  110th Reunion with WW II Theme (2015)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  111th Reunion with Cold War Theme (2016)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  112th Reunion with John Peter Glattfelder Theme (2017)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  113th Reunion with 275th Anniversary Theme (2018)  8.00 3.00   

DVD:  114th Reunion with Lizbeth Fish Theme (2019)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  116th Reunion with Part 1 of “The Glattfelders and Their Patents” (2021)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  A Conversation with Congressman William Goodling (2012)  7.00 3.00   

DVD:  160th Anniversary Reenactment of Rebel Raid on Hanover Junction (2013)  7.00 3.00   

Christmas card with Glattfelder homestead drawing          5 for $9.00,    10 for $15.00  2.00 2.00   

Cat’s Meow replica         Glattfelder Homestead     Heimwald Park Pavilion  14.00 6.00   

          Make check payable to:    PHILIP GLATFELTER               Grand  Total      $ ___________ 
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Name: __________________________________________________________Date _____________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 Street or PO Box           Town or City State Zip 

Telephone: __________________________  Email address: _________________________________ 

 

Please order and place  _____ bricks, at $75 each  =  $  Total 

 

May 15  is the mailing deadline for bricks to be placed for the 2022 reunion. 

Make check payable to:   Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

Mail to:   Bonnie Flaharty, treasurer,  30 New Village Greene Dr., Honey Brook PA 19344 

For further information, contact Philip Glatfelter at 717-968-4577 

• One name per brick, with year of birth or years of birth and death. 

• Be sure to explain briefly how this person is related to Casper Glattfelder. 

• Photocopy this form if you wish to order more than four bricks. 

 

 Brick 1 Brick 2 

 

Line 1 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 2 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 3 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

 Brick 3  Brick 4 

 

Line 1 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 2 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 3 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 
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My contribution to the Casper Glattfelder Association 

   Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

   Address ________________________________________________________________________ 

   Telephone ____________________________         General Fund  $ ____________ 

   Email**______________________________      Endowment Fund * $ ____________ 

           Newsletter Donation                  $ 5 

           Park Beautification $ __________ 

        TOTAL  $ ____________ 

Make check payable to:    Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

    Mail to:     Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

           c/o Bonnie Flaharty, treasurer 

      30 New Village Greene Dr. 

      Honey Brook, PA  19344 

* A gift of $25 or more to the Endowment Fund may be made in memoriam. 

  This gift is in memory of ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Reminder:  The board of directors has requested that everyone receiving this newsletter contribute 

at least $5 annually to help cover the costs of preparing, printing and mailing the newsletter and 

the reunion invitation letter.   

 

** Email subscription:  To be notified via email when the Newsletter is 

available on our website, please include your email address above. Unless you 

indicate otherwise, this will also remove your name from our regular mailing 

list. 

Or, add yourself to our email list by going to 

http://glattfelder.org/en/newsletters/33-newslettersubscription.html.   

http://glattfelder.org/en/newsletters/33-newslettersubscription.html

